
July 23, 2021 
 
Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 
 
We encourage our families and staff to attend the Special School Board Meeting next Thursday, July 29 at 7:00pm 
to learn about the D20 Return to 100% In-Person Learning Plan presentation for the 2021-22 school year.  The 
meeting will be held in the Spring Wood Innovation Center and virtually (sign-up here to attend via Zoom and we will 
send you the log-in credentials via email).   
 
Our goal is to provide as much open communication and collaboration with the community as possible, including 
public participation at Board Meetings.  If you would like to make a public comment, virtual attendees should submit 
their comment here before the meeting and in-person attendees should sign-up at the meeting.  We will share the 
presentation with our staff and families following the Board Meeting, as well as letting you know of additional plan 
details in the coming weeks before school starts.  As always, please do not hesitate to submit questions or concerns 
to info@esd20.org or contact your school. 
 
Please note that Skyward will be closed next week as we are rolling over our data for the new school year.  If you 
have any questions or need help, please call your school or district office between 8:00am and 4:00pm, Monday 
through Thursday next week. 
 
We hope that you have a safe and fun weekend with your family! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 
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